DRAFT LETTER TO MOLS USERS
To: 
MOLS Users

From: 
AMS MOAB Compliance Staff

Re: 
Survey of MOLS Users

The MOAB compliance staff is conducting a survey of the Marketing Order Online System (MOLS).  The MOLS has been active for approximately one year and at this time, MOAB would like to take the opportunity to measure user satisfaction with the system.  

To ensure that the system is meeting user needs, MOAB has developed a user satisfaction survey by which to gather such data.  This is your chance to tell us what you think of the system and the degree to which it meets your needs.  The survey can be accessed on the internet using the Surveymonkey link below.  All responses are anonymous and will be kept confidential.  
We thank you in advance for feedback about MOLS and for your continued cooperation in using the system.  

ACCESS THE SURVEY USING THIS LINK: [INSERT ACTIVE SURVEYMONKEY LINK HERE.]
